
 

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital 
Upper Byron Place 

Clifton 
Bristol 

BS8 1JU 
 

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

Friday 22nd February 2013  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
The week ahead Monday 25th to Saturday 2nd March  
 

 Internal and external refurbishment works on the Grade II* listed building will be on-going. 
 Roofing replacement works to the final element of the former Clifton Court manor house 

will continue, now that the temporary over-roof has been installed. 
 Construction of external and internal walls to the new building are now well underway and 

will continue, as will the mechanical and electrical fit out works. This work will now be on-
going for the foreseeable future. 

 Scaffolding is now being erected around the whole of the new hospital and once complete 
will be covered in a monoflex weather protective shroud. 

 The new electricity sub-station has been successfully craned into position on the far corner 
of the site adjacent to Saville Place. The unit will now be fully encased in a GRP enclosure. 
 

 
This picture gives a glimpse into the basement of the new hospital and shows the metal framework 

for the partition walls being erected. 
 
Best regards, 

Steve  
Steve Nicholson 
Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project. 
Telephone: 07917 240937 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  


